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Project Manager

Draft Burrup Rock Art Strategy

Department of Water and Environmental Regulation
Locked Bag 33

CLOISTERS SQUARE WA 6850

Dear Sir/Madam
DRAFT BURRUP ROCK ART STRATEGY - CONSULTATION

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Western Australian Government’s
Draft Burrup Rock Art Strategy (the Strategy).

Pilbara Ports Authority (PPA) is mindful that the Port of Dampier is situated in an
area surrounded by significant rock art, and seeks to minimise our impact upon the
environmental and cultural values of the area.

PPA welcomes the renewed monitoring, analysis and decision making framework
outlined in the Strategy, however request further information regarding the following:
e Section 8.0 Stakeholders and consultation (page 15) — the Strategy identifies
PPA as a key stakeholder but does not provide details on how PPA will be
engaged regarding the development and implementation of the Strategy. It is
also unclear whether consultation will be undertaken only as a part of the five-
year review process, or on a more frequent basis.

PPA looks forward to working with the Department of Water and Environmental
Regulation towards developing a better understanding of impacts to the rock art of
Murujuga.
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Please don't hesitate to contact Robert Brock, Heritage Specialist

I (© ciscuss the above.

Yours sincerely

Brad Kitchen
Director Environment and Heritage






